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Lynne Baldwin

From: Jo Gaul <admin@kidlington-pc.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 September 2023 12:05

To: Planning

Subject: planning applications

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

I’m unable to log our comments to a few applications online. Can someone please add these?

23/02081/F – 12 Morton Close
Kidlington parish Council is concerned about the highway access arrangements with this application and consequently 

objects.

23/02276/SCOP Stratfield Brake Motorcycle Track
The description of the site for this Scoping Opinion is misleading as it is a part pf the preliminary work associated 
with a planning application that will be submitted, at some future date, for a development that includes a football 
stadium. This should be re-advertised in order that the public is properly informed.
Kidlington Parish Council also requests a copy of the officer report associated with the determination of this Scoping 
Opinion.

Can someone please acknowledge this email please

Kind Regards 

Joanne

Joanne Gaul
Planning & Bookings Officer
Finance Assistant
Kidlington Parish Council 
Tel: 01865 372143

Please check our website for useful information and numbers.
www.Kidlington-pc.gov.uk

PLEASE NOTE : 
This message is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential information
Do not share, use, copy or disclose the information contained in this message or in any attachment.
From 25th May 2018, new data protection rules come in to effect. If you would like to know what personal information we hold 
about you, or be removed from our records please contact us by clicking on the link www.kidlington-pc.gov.uk
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